
RFI-0001- Request for Information- Domestic and Global Financial Institution Data 

Source 

Questions and Answers 

 

1. Whether companies from Outside USA can apply for this? (Like, from India or Canada) 

This is a Request for Information (RFI) only. This RFI is issued solely for information and planning 

purposes – it does not constitute a Request for Quote (RFQ) or a promise to issue a RFQ in the future. 

At this time, all responses to this RFI will be considered.  

2. Whether we need to come over there for meetings?   

We will normally conduct meetings virtually.  However, we would like to know if you are able to meet 

on-site.   

3. Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA? (Like, from India or Canada) 

This is a Request for Information (RFI) only. This RFI is issued solely for information and planning 

purposes – it does not constitute a Request for Quote (RFQ) or a promise to issue a RFQ in the future. 

At this time, all responses to this RFI will be considered. 

4. Can we submit the proposals via email? 

This is a Request for Information (RFI) only. This RFI is issued solely for information and planning 

purposes – it does not constitute a Request for Quote (RFQ) or a promise to issue a RFQ in the future. 

Vendor responses to this RFI are due no later than January 20, 2023 by 1:00 P.M. Eastern Standard 

Time (EST). Please submit all responses via email to Traenesha L. Jones, Contract Specialist, at 

jonest3@gao.gov and Cedric Mitchener, at mitchenerc@gao.gov, with “RFI-0001- Request for 

Information- Domestic and Global Financial Institution Data Source” in the subject line. 

 

 


